
Response from IFPI 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Thanks for your email. 
 
In order that we can consider your claim, please provide the following further particulars: 
  
1.The URLs of each video that has been removed from your Vimeo account and is the subject 
of your complaint; 
  
2. For each video identified at 1 above, evidence of the rights allegedly granted to you. 
  
Unless you have received permission directly from the copyright label to distribute the audio 
content of this video via the Vimeo platform then we are unable to retract our claim. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
IFPI (International Federation of the Phonographic Industry) 
 
www.ifpi.org  

http://www.ifpi.org/

